
Welcome back!  

This year, primary 4/5 have 
lots of fun activities 
planned! 

Our first topic will be 
looking at buildings and 
famous landmarks in Glasgow. 
This year we will also be 
learning about Scottish Wars 
of Independence and Charities. 

In reading, we will continue 
to use a variety of resources, 
including Bug Club to develop 
our decoding and comprehension 
skills. Please check the back 
cover of homework jotters for 
individual log ins.   

We will be building on our 
VCOP knowledge in various 
pieces of writing and we have 
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Extra information... 

• Our PE times are on Mondays 
(indoor) and Wednesdays 
(outdoor).  Please bring dark 
shorts, a change of t-shirt and 
appropriate shoes.  

• We will be going outside as 
much as possible this session, 
please make sure you always 
have appropriate clothing. 

• All jewellery must be removed 
before taking part in activities 

• We are a nut-free school. 
• Bring your water bottle  

every day filled with water. 
Juice is not permitted in class. 
 

Mrs Paterson will be in 
P4/5 every Wednesday 
and will teach Problem 
Solving on a Friday. Mr 
Robertson will teach us 

Music skills on a 
Thursday. 

Homework will be given on a Monday to be returned on Friday.  Every week 
there will be spelling and maths tasks to complete and a topic task on some 

occasions.  Please try to read a book that you enjoy for 20 minutes each day. 

All the pupils            
looked very smart 
returning in                 
their school uniform.  
Please remember that 
jumpers should be navy 
(no hoodies) and indoor 
and outdoor shoes      
should be dark.  Please 
label all items with 
your child’s name!        

We understand that sometimes 
pupils need to bring their mobile 
phones with them to school.  We 
ask that they be switched off at 
the gate and will be handed to the 
office during the day. 

Follow us on               
Twitter to get 
regular        news 
and photos 
@LairdslandPS 

#teamlairdsland – working 
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